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25th January 2024 

 

Chinese New Year Lunch – Thursday 8th February 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

This year’s Languages Day is being held on Thursday 8th February and we will be celebrating Chinese New Year.  To 

make this as immersive a day as possible, we will be offering an oriental-style option for lunch on the day.  

 

We will still be offering the usual Meat and Vegetarian options, but there will be no jacket potato option. Instead, 

there will be spring rolls with sweet and sour sauce and egg fried rice. Should your child wish to have this option, 

please pre-order this via Scopay (see options below).  Please can we ask you to pre-order by Wednesday 31st January.   

 

V = Quorn chicken pieces in a Yorkshire pudding 

M = Sliced beef and Yorkshire pudding and gravy 

J =  Veg spring rolls, sweet & sour sauce and egg fried rice 

 

Please note that if your child is on a special diet then their menu will stay the same. 

 

The cost of the meal is the standard charge of £3.00, or if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals there will be no 

charge, but you must still pre-order your child’s food option.  Please make sure you log into their Scopay account and 

pre-pay as normal. 

 

 

Many thanks 

CHPS Team  
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